

## Netzwerk Friedenssteuer

## Träger des Aachener Friedenspreises 1993

Netzwerk Friedenssteuer e.V. c/o Morgenstern, Jesuitengasse 39A, 50735 Köln

To the International Organisations for Conscientious Objection to Military Taxation And Peace Tax Campaigns



Netzwerk Friedenssteuer e.V.
Hannelore Morgenstern-Przygoda
Jesuitengasse 39 A, D 50735 Köln
Tel: +49-(0)221/55 25 25
www.netzwerk-friedenssteuer.de
e-mail: hannelore.morgenstern@gmx.de

Cologne, 27<sup>th</sup> Jan 2015

## **CPTI Information and Appeal for Donations**

Dear Friends of the Peace Tax,

we've managed some things already: the move of "Conscience and Peace Tax International/CPTI" to England worked, as did the award of charitable status and finally the confirmation of all formalities required to carry on under British law - this was achieved by an AGM of members, carried out on Skype on 20 September 2014. At the end of September CPTI had eight members. The current board consists of: chair Dietmar Czerny/Germany, Milena Romero/Columbia, Robin Brookes/UK as Acting Secretary and Treasurer, Friedrich Heilmann/Germany as Acting Manager of the board. The constitution, too, was confirmed. After the death of Secretary Roy Prockter probate has not yet been granted for the CPTI bank account, but we're working on this. [www.cpti.ws]

An invitation has gone out for a CPTI planning meeting in London on 28-29 March 2015. Its primary purpose will be the planning of the content of the next steps of our international work, e g the question of how to proceed politically, the activation of the international network and the organisation of the next international conference. If the number of participants permits, then the General Assembly for 2015 will also take place (confirmation of the activities of the board, acceptance of the budget and - as said before - the planning of contents, tasks and "who does what").

We are asking for donations for this international work on War Tax Resistance and Peace Tax Campaigns to be sent to our account. The organisations sending Milena Romero from Columbia cannot, on their own, pay for the costs arising from her participation, particularly the flight. Till access to the CPTI account has been regained, our (German) Netzwerk Friedenssteuer is meeting these expenses, expecting to be reimbursed. This is why we are asking for donations to be sent to the account of NWFS e.V. as detailed below (IBAN, BIC), marked "international work"; we will forward these donations as soon as at all possible.

Hoping to hear from you soon and with best wishes for the New Year. I send my warmest greetings

Houselow Rargandon

on behalf of the board of NWFS e.V.